
God Bless America, land that we love…   

Newsletter for Month of June, 2014 

Last Meeting….   June 5th… 
Those present at this meeting were Brothers: Joe Rotolo,  Leo Petrucci,   Lewis Borg,   Chuck Gullo,   Pete 

Pasini,   Tony Martino,  Charley Scheller,     Phil Zizzo,   Francesco D’Anna,   John Diaz,   Frank Vallelunga,  

Sam Pintacura,   Canio Zabatta,   Joe Valenti,   Harry Amoroso,    Frank Hepburn,  Joe Riolo, Alex Preciado,    

Charlie Cano,    Rich O’Brien,     Brian Hepburn,  Moses Pirotta,  Michael Vallelunga, John Salvador,  and new 

member Domenico Distefano. 

The winners of the attendance drawing were Brothers Frank Hepburn,  Phil Zizzo, and new member Domenico 

Distefano. 

After much discussion, the subject of an even meeting was pretty much abandoned. 

 

Note worthy appeal…. 
Long time member Marvin Colla, (48 years in YMI 2), and family suffered the lose of their home in a fire, and 

thank God they all survived. However, the loss of all they owned, along with their home, has left them with 

quite a hardship, and anyone wishing to help them out would be greatly appreciated. So join me in sending a 

gift to them at their old home address:  Marvin and Sharon Colla, 2327 Palmira Way San Jose, CA 95122 

     

Last Social…   was Mother’s Day at Mariani’s….hope all enjoyed the evening,  and thanks to Lewis and 

Frances Borg for arranging it….. 

 

Next Social… We wish you all a  happy Father’s Day….. 
Come to an impromptu social gathering at the hall on Minnesota Ave at 6pm on Tuesday, June 24

th
,  for a small 

tribute to some pretty big fathers.   There will be a light dinner served, and you will need to call Frank at 802-

2958 to reserve your place. Hope to see you there. 

 

Next Meeting…   will be on Tuesday, July 1
st
.  at noon. Delegates to the June Grand Council sessions will be 

giving you a report on their experiences at Lake Tahoe. Lunch as usual… 

And by the way, the meetings will resume at their original dates, on the first and third Tuesdays, despite all the 

trouble we went through trying to change to a different format. 

 

 

NOTE: THE CLAYTON AND LORRAINE ANGLUS, SAN JOSE COUNCIL #2,  MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIPS,  AND THE SEMINARIAN AWARDS WILL BE HANDED OUT ON JULY 15
TH

 AT 

THE HALL ON MINNESOTA AVE. AT NOON.   

 PLAN TO COME?      MAKE A RESERVATION. 

 COST  FOR MEMBERS, WIVES, AND WIDOWS WILL BE $10 EACH FOR THE CATERED  

LUNCHEON.          AWARD  RECIPIENTS WILL BE FREE OF COURSE,  AS OUR GUESTS.    

 

SEND CHECKS (MADE PAYABLE TO YM 2),  

TO: Frank Hepburn, 1053 Fairbrook Ct. San Jose, CA 95132 

The San Josean, 
Official Voice of San Jose Council #2, YMI 

Chartered April 5, 1885      
 President Chuck Gullo, (408) 729-8392 

 


